
June 13, 1967 

Riverside Memorial Chapel, Inc. 
Amsterdam Ave. & 76 Street 
New York, N. Y. 10023 * 

Gentlemen: 

It is so often that people write to complain that I believe 
you may find it a welcome relief to recefve a letter of commen- 
dation. 

The members of our Ladies Hebra Kadisha have commented a number 
of times about the splendid cooperation they receive from you 
when they are called upon to perform their tasks. The helpful- 
ness and dignity impresses them, as it does all of us. They 
find Rev. Scher to be especially cooperative and deserving of 
the highest commendation. 

It is good to know that we can count on you, when the occasion 
arises, for such a commendable attitude and spirit. 

Sincerely yours, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 

RNL/fz 
ec- Mrs. Joseph Green 


